From: Rebecca Miller

To: A303 Sparkford to Ilchester

Cc: <u>Jo Storey</u>

Subject: RE: [OFFICIAL] - FW: TR010036 A303 Sparkford to Ilchester Dualling Project Adequacy of Consultation Request -

Response required by 14 August 2018

Date: 21 August 2018 09:44:17

Dear Sir / Madam,

Thank you for your e-mail asking for our views on the adequacy of the Applicant's consultation. I can confirm that Sedgemoor District Council have no comments to make at this stage.

Kind regards,

Rebecca

Rebecca Miller BA (Hons) MPLAN MRTPI Principal Planning Officer (Hinkley C) Inward Investment and Growth

Sedgemoor District Council Bridgwater House King Square Bridgwater Somerset TA6 3AR

tel: 01278 435368 www.sedgemoor.gov.uk

From: A303 Sparkford to Ilchester < A303 Sparkfordtollchester@pins.gsi.gov.uk >

Sent: 20 August 2018 15:08

To: A303 Sparkford to Ilchester < <u>A303Sparkfordtollchester@pins.gsi.gov.uk</u> >

Subject: [OFFICIAL] - FW: TR010036 A303 Sparkford to Ilchester Dualling Project Adequacy of

Consultation Request - Response required by 14 August 2018

Further to our email of 31 July 2018, please can we have your views on the adequacy of the Applicant's consultation by **5pm on Wednesday 22nd August 2018**.

Regards

A303 Sparkford to Ilchester Dualling Project Team

The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN Helpline: 0303 444 5000

Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National Infrastructure

Planning)

Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The

Planning Inspectorate)

Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice.

Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.

From: A303 Sparkford to Ilchester

Sent: 31 July 2018 11:07

To: Jo.Manley@SouthSomerset.Gov.Uk; Nigel.Collins@SouthSomerset.Gov.Uk

Subject: TR010036 A303 Sparkford to Ilchester Dualling Project Adequacy of Consultation Request -

Response required by 14 August 2018

Please find attached a letter in relation to the application for a Development Consent Order (DCO) from Highways England for the A303 Sparkford to Ilchester Dualling Project.

Regards

A303 Sparkford to Ilchester Dualling Project Team

The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN Helpline: 0303 444 5000

Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National Infrastructure Planning)

Web: <u>www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate</u> (The Planning Inspectorate)

Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice.

Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.

Correspondents should note that all communications to or from the Planning Inspectorate may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for lawful purposes.

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager.

This footnote also confirms that this email message has been scanned by Websense Email Security Gateway for the presence of computer viruses.

This e-mail has been scanned for all viruses by Claranet. The service is powered by MessageLabs. For more information on a proactive anti-virus service working around the clock, around the globe, visit: http://www.claranet.co.uk

Follow Sedgemoor District Council on Twitter: http://twitter.com/#!/SedgemoorDC

We aim to always comply with the General Data Protection Regulation; If you would like to know how we process your personal information, please refer to the Privacy Notice at: https://www.sedgemoor.gov.uk/privacy

Disclaimer

Views:

The views expressed in this electronic communication are those of the writer and not, unless otherwise stated, the views of Sedgemoor District Council.

Confidentiality:

The addressee(s) of this electronic communication shall treat its content in confidence and take all reasonable steps to ensure it is not accessed or made available to any third party. Sedgemoor District Council will not be liable for any unauthorised access to the contents during transit or whilst stored on electronic media outside of its direct control.

Viruses

Sedgemoor District Council take all reasonable steps to ensure that this communication and any attachments are virus free, however, the Council cannot accept liability in respect of any complaint arising as a result of this message or its attachments.

This e-mail has been scanned for all viruses by Claranet. The service is powered by MessageLabs. For more information on a proactive anti-virus service working around the clock, around the globe, visit: http://www.claranet.co.uk

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com